
 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: This English document is translated using a machine translation. You may use this for 

reference purposes only, fully understanding that it may include inaccurate translations. It is your sole 

responsibility if you rely not on the Japanese original but on this translation. 

April 24, 2025 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Company name: Kobe Electric Railway Co.,Ltd. 

Name of representative: President and Representative Director 

Hiroshi Iba 

(Securities Code: 9046; TSE Prime Market) 

Inquiries: Manager of Corporate Planning Department, 

Corporate officer 

Yoshiyuki Sakamoto 

(Telephone: +81-78-576-8671 (main number)) 

 

 

Notice Concerning Recording of Extraordinary Income and Extraordinary Losses 

 

 

Kobe Electric Railway Co.,Ltd. (the “Company”) hereby announces that it has recorded extraordinary 

income and extraordinary losses for the fiscal year ended March 2025 (from April 1, 2024 to March 31, 

2025). 

 

  

 

1． Details of Extraordinary Income and Extraordinary Losses 

In the fiscal year ending March 2025 (from April 1, 2024 to March 31, 2025), contribution received 

for construction for the project of improving facilities for safe railway transportation amounting to 

¥612 million was recorded under extraordinary income, and tax purpose reduction entry of 

contribution for construction amounting to ¥612 million under extraordinary losses. 

 

2． Impact on operating performance 

Since the amounts of the above extraordinary income and extraordinary losses are the same, there 

is no impact on the consolidated financial results for the fiscal year ended March 2025. 

 


